2001/02 FUNDING ALLOCATIONS - UPDATE

A report from the Community Secretary provided an update on the 2001/02 Project and Discretionary
funding allocations and expenditure.

The Board resolved:

1.

2.

That the information be received.

That the change in purpose for part of the $12,157 carry-forward from 2000/01 for Community
Workers - Community Centre Activities to the Aranui Community Renewal be confirmed.

That in future any diversions from funding allocations be submitted to the Board for prior
approval.

That further information be provided on the progress of the Travis Wetland interpretation panel
project.

That the Board allocate $2,000 from its 2001/02 Discretionary funding to the South Brighton
Playcentre as a contribution to the completion of the playground update.



